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We’re Live!
Thanks to Wendy Barker and Sue Soper for all their work on this, and to Design Thing of Rochford for all their work in setting up our new website. You will now be able to log on to get all the latest news and information about what is going on with COPES.
You can also log on to our Facebook page
https://www.facebook.com/COPES-Essex-Gynae-Cancer-Support
& our twitter feed @COPES19952078
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You can also see all our up and coming events on the webpages. There are some exciting events planned! 
Our next Coffee Morning is Saturday June 4th from 10:00 to 13:00
We hope to see you there.
Catch up with friends, have a coffee and a cake, enjoy the raffle, some therapy maybe. If you have any queries, there is usually a nurse in attendance with whom you can have a quiet, reassuring word.
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